
We Love
 
Our Volunteers!
 

From shelving library books, to selling 

Spiritwear, to serving as a Buddy Family, to 

fundraising, there are countless ways we 

volunteer on campus. At St. Mark’s, we love our 

volunteers! That’s why during arrival duty in 

May, the school served iced coffees through our 

car windows as a token of our appreciation. 

Sawan Parikh, ‘19, helps serve coffee for volunteer appreciation day

Dorinda Howard, 
beloved St. Mark’s 

teacher from 1984 - 2018

Dorinda Howard Fund 

St. Mark’s is delighted to announce a new name for 

our previously established fund for professional 

development. As a result of many generous gifts in her memory, 

and substantial gifts from her family and estate, the Faculty 

Growth Fund will now be the Dorinda Howard Fund.  Mrs. Howard’s 

commitment to professional excellence and advancing one’s own 

learning shapes our culture at St. Mark’s.  Her legacy continues to 

influence our faculty and our children.

ST.  MARK ’ S  

Dorinda Howard Fund

Supporting Teachers. 
Reaching Students. Growing Futures.
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